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Church is on the move! Even with Covid 
Lockdown, the Church is baptizing, evangeliz- 
ing and having great growth! Thank you SFC 
for helping us with Motorcycles for our Lead- 
ers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Apostolic Bible College Students on the 
Move! 
On Evangelism trip to western Uganda 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Top: Computer Lab at Apostolic Bible Col- 
lege. Left : Student Body interrupted by the 
Covid Lockdown, but finishing their courses in 
2021; new students for 2021 year. 

 

Bottom: Building Church in the Capitol City of 
Kampala. 

 

 

 
Left: We want 
to honor Bro 
Gerald Sawyer 
(Antioch 
Church, Laurel, 
MS) for his 
vision to build 
Churches in 
Uganda! He has 
been a tremen- 
dous blessing to 
so many! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thank you for being our PARTNERS! And to your 

faithfulness in your P.I.M. contributions and Prayers! 


